Barbara Guido (Wells) 1817 Edgecliffe Drive Los Angeles, CA 90026 (213) 669-1848

August 9, 1997

Ms. Patricia Giermann 247 Sycamore Glen Pasadena, CA 91105

Dear Patricia:

Thank you for your time on the phone today. Appreciate the two naemes at Huntington Memorial Hospital for contacts in Patient Services and the Cardiac Rehab. Even though I dropped off a dozen 800# cards, I will definitely follow through on both Dela Martin and Neena Pixby.

Your warm regards to Ronnie will be appreciated. She was absolutely right in suggesting your hlep on finding these contacts.

I don't think I mentioned the September 21st INTERGROUP (SCINA) PICNIC to be held in Pasadena. Please come with friends and family.

I am also sending the 800# cards as you requested and a list from our H&I Committee Chairperson - Mary D. We desperately need help there if ever you could assist us, please. I hope you will find this material beneficial for the contacts you said you wished to follow. We all will appreciate anything you can do for our out reach to the smoker who is still suffering.

Thank you for everything, it was a pleasure meeting you on the phone, I hope to see you at the Picnic!! See you the 21st hopefully.

Sincerely,

Barbara Guido

cc: Ronnie H.
Mary D.